
 

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1627 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 14 September 2016 
 
 

MR HART asked the Minister for Main Roads, Road Safety and Ports and Minister for Energy, 
Biofuels and Water Supply (HON M BAILEY) ―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to services contracted by those departments or agencies under the Minister’s 
administration to the firm Cutting Edge—  
 
Will the Minister detail the total dollar value cost of those contracts for 2013-14, 2014-15 and 
2015-16? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Burleigh for the question. 
 
Neither the Department of Transport and Main Roads nor the Department of Energy and Water 
Supply have had any contractual engagement with the firm Cutting Edge. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


